November 26, 1996

Mr. Marc Levin Director Discovery Television 142 West 26th Street New York, NY 10001

Dear Mr. Levin:

Enclosed please find a VHS copy of the film recently released by the Assassination Records Review Board.

The photographer, David Powers, has placed a copyright on the footage. You will note that he has given permission for its use for news broadcasts from November 21-25, 1996. Permission must be obtained from him for use other than stipulated in the copyright. I am not at liberty to provide his address or telephone number, however, if you wish to contact him I can forward any request by you to him.

I hope this is helpful. Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Eileen A. Sullivan Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer

enclosure